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Marguerite McLean - jm3LPq- I &  
From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Tuesday, July27,2010 1O:ll AM 
To: Nancy Pruitt 

Subject: RE: Dockets 100363-TC and 100364-TI 

Per this e-mail, the docket title has been changed by removing the comma from the company name 
in Dockets 100363-TC and 100364-Tl, and a new CASR has been printed and placed in the docket 
files. 

From: Nancy Pruitt 
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2010 9:52 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: Dockets 100363-TC and 100364-TI 

Please remove the comma in the company in both docket titles. Thank you. 

Nancy Pruitt 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

850-413-6128 (fax) 
850-41 3-6127 
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